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Submission: To whom it may concern, 
 
Please note my objection to the proposed merger between Canada bay and Auburn council, as a member of the Canada bay 
council electorate. 
 
I am not against the proposal to merge but I believe we should look to merge with another local council such as Marrickville or 
Ashfield, with whom we share more common ground. 
 
Please note my objection and contact me if requires on  
 
Kind regards 
 
Carlie Clarke 
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